
 

               Welcome 
               To my Weekly Series

Feel free to send me questions you’d 
like to have me answer and I will do my 
best to address the ones of most general 
interest. Email or mail your questions 
to:  

info@sprigsandtwigs.net or Linda Lillie, 
Sprigs & Twigs Inc, PO Box 245, Gales 
Ferry, CT 06335

 
Customer Input this Week:  
 

   Dear Linda, 

 
…John G. Old Lyme 

ASK THE LANDSCAPE PROFESSIONAL 

 

mailto:info@sprigsandtwigs.net


 
 

Linda’s Answer:  

 

Dear John – thank you very much for taking the time to give us your feedback on our Organic Lawn 
Care Program and our employees.  I am especially proud of the fact the Sprigs & Twigs has more 
NOFA Accredited Organic Lawn Care Professionals that any other company.   

     If readers are interested, more information can be found on our website, 
www.SprigsandTwigs.net.  Call Robin in our office 860-235-0752 to schedule a no-obligation visit and 
quote for the 2020 season. 

 

http://www.sprigsandtwigs.net/

